Oliver Sellers-Garcia

Subject: FW: MassEVIP Public Access Charging Program APPROVAL

From: Shah, Sejal (DEP) < sejal.shah@state.ma.us > Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019, 2:40 PM

To: Vithal Deshpande

Subject: MassEVIP Public Access Charging Program APPROVAL

Dear Somerville (Grand Union Blvd),

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) would like to congratulate you on your selection to receive funding through Massachusetts Electric Vehicle Incentive Program (MassEVIP) – Public Access Charging (PAC). Please see our press release at https://www.mass.gov/news/baker-polito-administration-awards-2-million-in-grants-to-support-public-access-charging-for for more details on the grant announcement.

In the coming days, MassDEP will be issuing formal approval packets with the relevant details about how to accept your grant. In the meantime, please confirm that you intend to move forward with your MassEVIP PAC project. The approved project is as follows: Somerville (Grand Union Blvd) for 2 charging ports to be located at Grand Union Blvd., Somerville. The MassEVIP PAC approval amount is \$12500. Please reply to this message confirming whether or not you would like to move forward with the grant by 5 PM Wednesday, December 6, 2019.

This email constitutes approval from MassDEP; therefore, you are now authorized to order the EV charging stations. However, please note that in order to receive reimbursement; the grantee will be required to agree to the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Standard Contract and an end-user agreement, both of which will be provided in the forthcoming formal approval packet that you will receive, after we receive notice of your intention to proceed. It is also acceptable for you to wait to order stations until receiving the formal approval packet.

If you have any questions or need clarifications for the MassEVIP Public Access Charging Program please contact us.

-Sejal

Ms. Sejal P. Shah MassDEP - Transportation Management Programs One Winter Street, 6th Floor Boston MA 02108

Phone: 617-556-1015

Follow MassDEP on Twitter: http://www.twitter.com/massdep

Visit our web site: https://www.mass.gov/service-details/massdep-air-quality-grants-assistance